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 3rd November 2021 
 

CINDERELLA PANTOMIME TRIP  
THE GRANGE THEATRE 

    
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 16th December, we have arranged for the children from Year 1 to Year 
6 to watch the Cinderella pantomime at the Grange theatre in Hartford as part of our 
Christmas celebrations.  
 
The visit will include transport, a drink whilst watching the first half of the 
performance and an ice cream during the interval. We will cater for allergies.  

We will travel by coach, leaving school at 8:50am and returning for lunchtime. 

The children will need to wear their normal school uniform.  

We have been able to heavily subsidise this visit, therefore, this has reduced the 
parental contribution to £10.00 per child, which is payable via the ParentPay system 
where you will also need to give consent and full medical details as without 
this information your child will be unable to attend.  

PARENTPAY REPLY DEADLINE IS FRIDAY 10TH DECEMBER  

We will not need any parent helpers on this trip thank you. 

Any queries please email contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
The Admin Team 
 

 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

 
 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/
mailto:contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk

